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Christian Values: Courage, Compassion, Trust, Friendship, Wisdom, Endurance 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Golden Moments galore this week. Thank you to 
the PTFA for all their fantastic fund raising. Wow! 
The Y6 children also had their final church service, 

soon to be followed with their final Collective    
Worship next week. They shared their answers to 
this week’s Big Questions and reminded us of how 
much they have flourished over the years. We will 

miss them very much! 
 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Stephenson 

                                 Headteacher 

www.csfschools.org              

NEWSLETTER 
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‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 
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Reminders about social media use 
Less than half of the children in Red Kites have 
phones but many have devices that allow the     
children to contact other people through messaging 
or posting messages. Our local PCSOs visited Red 
Kites last week and talked to the children about   
taking care when posting/messaging and also what 
to do if they  receive or see a post/message that 
they don’t like.  
 

Advice for parents from the PCSOs is: 
 Remember to monitor your child’s phone and 

if you can see messages/posts from another 
child to your child (or other children) that you 
do not think are appropriate, do not contact 
the child directly by messaging them.         
Instead, contact the parent or school to help     
resolve the issue. 

School parking for drop off and pick up 
Please can we  ask all parents and carers if you are 
dropping off or picking your child up by car that you 
are mindful of our neighbours, the black school 
gates and our pedestrians on the foot paths. Please 
do not park near the black school gates or on the 
pavements outside of school. The school minibus 
needs room to come and go from the school as well 
as staff arriving and deliveries. Our families also 
need to feel safe walking on the footpaths to 
school in the morning. Thank you. 

Berkshire Youth Summer Activities 
If you have access pupil premium free school meals 
you can  apply for the following summers camps for 
free. Please email the school office if you would like 
a copy of the HAF Pupil Support Request Form. 

 
 
 
 
 

Leavers’ Final Collective Worship 
Wednesday, 24th July 2.15pm 

Join us on Wednesday afternoon for Collective  
Worship in the hall, followed by the ringing of the 
Chaddleworth school bell and finishing with confetti 
cannons.  

The Big Questions 

When thinking about your time at our school, which 
Christian value stands out for you? Why? 

 
What advice would you give everyone at our 

school? Why?  

July  

Tues, 23rd Whole School Beach Trip 

Wed, 24th  Last Day of School 3.15pm 
Final Leavers’ Collective Worship  
2.15pm—3pm 
Parents and carers welcome 

Class Blogs 

Do have a look at the updated class blog pages to 
find out about your child/ren’s learning this week. 

     Robins Class Blog     Kingfishers Class Blog 

      Owls Class Blog             Red Kites Class Blog 
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https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/

